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Hello everyone  
Congratulations to our six swimmers who competed last Friday in the Zone   
Swimming Carnival at Dareton PS. All swimmers competed really well in their 
races and represented our school showing our Smart, Safe, Strong & proud 
school values. Go team Dareton! 
 

Welcome BBQ Breakfast 
On Friday March 22 we will be having a welcome BBQ Breakfast at the school 
following our Whole School Assembly at 9:30am. We will be handing out all the 
students new (free) School Shirts on this day as well as discussing the forming 
of a Dareton PS P&C for the start of Term 2.  
 
 

Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) 
The most important thing to make our school and 
our students successful is that everyone makes 
good (positive) behaviour choices everyday, to 
make learning our first priority. Our staff are          
developing a plan for our school to make this       
happen. Our first focus area is the playground with 
the following rule being the first set up—Play Fairly, 
Follow the Rules. We will be introducing Playground Cards in the next few 
weeks that are given out to reward students for great behaviour choices in the 
playground. Our four School         Values—Smart / Safe / Strong & Proud are 
written on the card in English and also in Barkindji. Thank you to Delise, Ros 
and Naomi for their help with this. We are hoping to introduce Barkindji         
Language lessons into our weekly timetable next term. We will let you know 
more about PBL over the next few months.  
 

The Virtues Project 
Our students are now participating in The Virtues Project where they are        
learning all about different ways to understand all the things that help to make 
school and life better for themselves and everyone around them. They learn all 
about how to think in a positive way and how to help them make better        
choices in the way they think and react.  The first virtue they are learning is   
Assertiveness. Our School Chaplain is teaching this as part of his work in our 
school through our Personal Development & Health subject. We will be putting 
the Virtue of the Week in the newsletter each week so you can use it at home as 
well.  Have a great week!    
Mr Coleman, Principal 
 

Calendar of Events 
Tuesday 12th March  -Playgroup 12pm - 2pm 
    -Scripture 
Wednesday 13th March -Sewing Ladies 
Thursday 14th March  -Playgroup 12pm - 2pm 
Friday 22nd March  -Welcome BBQ Breakfast at school—9:30am 
Monday 25th March  -Family Portraits -5pm to 7pm 
Tuesday 26th March  -School Photos 

Happy Birthday 
2nd Israel 
9th Sienna 
14th Kyarna 
25th Lachlan 
26th Wayne 

Notes due this week: 
 Yearly Update Notes. 
 Photo Notes & Money 
 PBL Circus Excursion 
     (Selected students with  
     excellent behaviour only) 

Weekly Whole School   
Attendance 

78% 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

KANGAS 
English In the  world of the story - ‘Amy and 

Louis’ 
Guided Reading  
Familiar Reading 
Writing on the lines 

Maths Trusting the count - number 
activities 

Science 
 with Miss Curtis 

Hands on Science experiments  

PD / Health DPS Values = 
Smart, Safe, Strong & Proud 
Virtues with Josh. C 

PE / SPORT 
with Mr W & Josh 

Cooperative Games 

Technology  
with Mr Stewart 

Robotics 

History &  
Geography 

Places in our Community  
Families 

Creative Arts  Dance 

IN OUR CLASSROOMS THIS WEEK 

GOANNAS 

English 
  

Reading Fantastic Mr Fox.   
Looking closely at punctuation- 
when and where to use it! 
Persuasive  writing 

Maths 
  

Whole Number 
Patterns and Algebra 

Science 
 with Miss Curtis 

Exploring and experimenting with 
Miss Curtis 

PD / Health Understanding Technology Tickets 
and how they are awarded……. 
DPS Values - Smart, Safe, Strong 
& Proud 
Virtues—with Josh. C  
Assertiveness 

PE / Sport Cooperative Games 

Technology  
with Mr Stewart 

Robotics 

History & 
Geography 

We Are One - Community and 
Remembrance 

Cooking  
with Mrs Weinert 

Vegetable Skewers with  a yoghurt 
lemon sauce, served on brown rice 
and baby    spinach leaves.         
Followed by a tropical jelly mousse 

Creative Arts Activities based on  Fantastic 
Mr Fox 

THIS WEEK”S AWARD WINNERS 

Pics of the Week 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Starting the day with breakfast and tangram 
activities. 

On Friday, Kangas students who have completed their learning 
tasks get to choose an activity such as play dough, puzzles, 
dolls, marble tracks, card games and computers.  
(Friday is the only day we use computers at the moment). 

In Literacy, this week in Kangas our ’In the World of the story’ 
book is- ‘Amy and Louis.’ All students will continue to do familiar 
reading with Lisa and Susan. Students also participate in daily 
small-group guided reading with Mrs Shaddock. 
 
Our focus in independent  writing is-writing on the lines.  In      
History and Geography we are looking at places in our          
community and families. 
In mathematics we continue to work on ‘Trusting the Count’-
number activities. 

Have a lovely week from  
Jennifer, Lisa and Susan. 



 

 
 
 

Hello Everyone and welcome to Week 7. 
I hope to find you all well and enjoying the beautiful weather that we has been         
continuing on. This week in class we will be continuing to read ‘Fantastic Mr Fox’. The 
children have been enjoying the story and the activities that have gone along with the 
book.  
Last Friday was the first science lesson that Goannas have had with Miss Curtis. They 
were all very excited to come back to class with their very own ‘Lava Lamp’ that they 
had made. When they returned to class, the students then wrote a procedural recount on 
how they had made their lamps. Friday was a big day also for a few very enthusiastic 
Goannas that made it to the Murray Darling Swimming Carnival. Well done to all of 
those students that went along and tried their very best on the day. Always remember … 
it’s not about winning but how you ‘play’ the game!  
Our Student of the week last week was Ciera. Ciera has been making some much better 
choices in the classroom, she is very keen to do her work and especially her Multilit 
work with Mrs McGlynn. Well done Ciera! Our 2 achievement awards went to  Lamyha 
for her wonderful reading with Mrs Weinert and Rhianna for her fabulous procedural 
recount writing when she wrote about making her lava lamp.  Shivontae received the 
enthusiastic cooks award this week and a brand new award was introduced to assembly 
and 2 very lucky recipients received this. It was the sewing award. Students will be   
going to the Wednesday afternoon sewing sessions throughout the year with our lovely 
local sewing group. They will be taught skills such as needle threading, bobbin      
winding, stitching in both straight lines and curved edges. This is a wonderful            
opportunity for the children to learn more ‘life skills’.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Once again we here in the Goannas room would like to wish you all a very happy and 
safe week ahead.  
Bye for now, Janet, Lyn, Wendy,  Lisa, Mrs McGlynn and the Goannas students.  



 

Dareton Public School & CHAC are joining together to run two 
playgroup sessions each week. 

 The playgroup will be run at Dareton Public School in our SACC 
room. 

 If you require assistance with transport CHAC are happy to help.  



 

Family Photos-Monday 25th March 2019 
On Monday 25th March  we have available a photographer to take 
family photos from 5pm at Dareton Public School. A cost of $15 is 
required to confirm your spot, you receive a framed 30 x 20cm pho-
to and then have the opportunity to purchase additional prints and 
accessories at special prices. 

If you would like to book please contact the school on 50274586. 





Term 1     2019 

	
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

SAT/ SUN 

Wk 1 
28 Jan 
Australia Day  
Holiday 
  

29 Jan 
  
SDD 

  

30 Jan 
  

31 Jan 
  

1 Feb 
  

2/3 Feb 
  
  
  

2 
4 Feb 
SDD 

5 Feb 
SDD 
  

6 Feb 
  

7 Feb 
  

8 Feb 
  

9/10 Feb 
  
  
  

3 
11 Feb 
  
  
  
  

12 Feb 
  

13 Feb 
 Sewing Ladies 

14 Feb 
  

15 Feb 
  

16/17 
Feb 
  

4 
18 Feb 
  

19 Feb 
 Playgroup -12pm 
- 2pm 
 

20 Feb 
 Sewing Ladies 

21 Feb 
Swimming       
Carnival  
Playgroup -12pm - 
2pm 
 

22 Feb 
  

23/24 
Feb 
  

5 
25 Feb 
  

26 Feb 
Playgroup -12pm 
- 2pm 
Scripture 

27 Feb 
 Sewing Ladies 

28 Feb 
Playgroup -12pm - 
2pm 

1 March 
  

2/3 
March 
  

6 
4 March 
  

5 March 
 Playgroup -12pm 
- 2pm 
Scripture 

6 March 
 Sewing Ladies 

7 March 
 Playgroup -12pm 
- 2pm 

8 March 
 MDPSSA  
Swimming    
Carnival 

9/10 
March 
  

7 
11 March 
  

12 March 
 Playgroup -12pm 
- 2pm 
Scripture 

13 March 
 Sewing Ladies 

14 March 
 Playgroup -12pm 
- 2pm 

15 March 
  

16/17 
March 
  

8 
18 March 
  

19 March 
 Playgroup -12pm 
- 2pm 
Scripture 

20 March 
 Sewing Ladies 

21 March 
 Playgroup -12pm - 
2pm 
12:30pm PBL  
Excursion Goannas 
(Selected students) 

22 March 
 -Welcome 
Breakfast 
9.30am 

23/24 
March 
  

9 
25 March 
 Family Portraits 
5pm - 7.30pm 

26 March 
 Playgroup -12pm 
- 2pm 
Scripture 
School Photos 

27 March 
 Sewing Ladies 

28 March 
 Playgroup -12pm 
- 2pm 

29 March 
  

30/31 
March 

10 
1 April 
  

2 April 
 Playgroup -12pm 
- 2pm 
Scripture 

3 April 
 Sewing Ladies 

4 April 
 Playgroup -12pm 
- 2pm 

5 April 
  

6/7 April 
  

11 
8 April 9 April 

Playgroup -12pm 
- 2pm 
Scripture 

10 April 
Sewing Ladies 

11 April         
Playgroup -12pm - 
2pm 

12 April 
Last Day of 
Term 1 - 3pm 
finish 

13/14 
April 

BOOK FAIR- COME VISIT THE OFFICE TO PURCHASE BOOKS 

BOOK FAIR 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 


